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Looking Ahead 

April 1st 
Easter Monday 

No School 
 

 April 8th 
Solar Eclipse 

Half Day of School 
12pm Dismissal 

Pre-K Awesome News 

Next Week 

Next week we will 

be learning about 

dinosaurs and 

fairy tales.  

This Week 

We had an extra zany, week learning about the letters ‘X’, ‘Y’, and ‘Z’. Throughout the week we 

read My ‘X, Y, Z’ Sound Box, watched the Sesame Street Podcast for each letter, sorted 

pictures from our sound box and sang along to our letter poems.  This week we also learned 

about the number 12.  

Throughout the week we talked about Easter and the beginning of spring.  During circle time we 

read many stories about the Easter Bunny and rabbits including; Grumpy Bunny, The Tale of 

Peter Rabbit, The Easter Bunny Is Missing and I Don’t Want To Be A Bunny.  During our craft 

time we had fun making eggs out of cardboard with different shaped pasta for the patterns.  On 

Thursday, Miss Fran came in to paint Easter eggs with us.  

This week we had a special visit from Mr. Crawford who works for the Grand Island Highway 

Department.  We had fun learning about how the highway department keeps the roads safe for 

us during the winter and we even had the chance to go outside and see a huge snowplow.  

This week during Kiddosizing, Miss Erika came in and we worked on our jumping skills!  We had 

fun hopping like bunnies through her obstacle course and crawling through her giant tunnel!  

During our center time we had fun playing in our community helper centers pretending to be 

grocers, builders, vets, and builders! 


